
 

 

STAFF REPORT 

City of Lancaster 
 

 

 

Date: July 14, 2009 

 

To: Mayor Parris and City Council Members 

 

From: Mark V. Bozigian, City Manager 

 

Subject: Transfer of Housing Funds to Professional Services Account in the 

Communications Division 

 

Recommendation: 

Transfer $20,000.00 of Housing Funds from Account No. 920-1702-817 to Professional Services 

Account No. 101-4305-301 in the Communications Division. 

 

Fiscal Impact: 

Sufficient funding exists in the adopted FY 2009/2010 Budget to accommodate this transfer. 

 

Background: 

For several months City staff has been working with the Lancaster Neighborhood Vitalization 

Commission, the Federal Department of Housing and Urban Development, the County of Los 

Angeles and other stakeholders to address neighborhood housing issues.  Over the next few 

months it may become necessary to engage specialized professional services to address specific 

neighborhood housing policy issues.  These services would be funded through the professional 

services account in the Communications Division. 
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